City Council

Work Study Session

January 6, 2016

An Informal Meeting of the Council of the City of Southgate was held on January 6, 2016 at 6:30 P.M. in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Building, 14400 Dix-Toledo Highway, Southgate, Michigan.

Present: Bill Colovos, Mark Farrah, Karen George, John Graziani, Phillip Rauch, Chris Rollet, Dale Zamecki.

Absent: None.

Also Present: Mayor Joseph G. Kuspa, City Administrator Bryce Kelley, ACA/Finance Director David Angileri, City

Attorney Brandon Fournier, City Engineer John Hennessey, City Treasurer Jim Dallos, City Clerk Janice Ferencz, Public Safety Director Tom Coombs, Police Chief Jeff Smith, Fire Chief Mike Sypula, Department of Public Services Director Bob Tarabula, Building Inspections Director Bob Casanova, and Parks &

Recreation Director Dustin Lent.

Discussion took place on the following items scheduled for action at the regular meeting

• Discussion on Southgate's CDBG 2016-2017 Program Application.

This meeting ended at 6:50 pm.

mk 01.11.16